From:

Dogger Bank South

Subject:

Sv: Proposed Application under the Planning Act 2008 for Dogger Bank South East and Dogger Bank South

West Offshore Windfarms - SDN

Date:

13 March 2023 14:17:08

Attachments:

image001.png image002.png image003.png image004.png image005.png

Dear Mr./Mrs.

The Swedish Environmental Protection Agency hereby acknowledge receiving of the notification. Due to the localization of the project, we do not see it necessary to participate in the transboundary EIA procedure.

Regards, Richard

RICHARD KRISTOFFERSSON

Point of Contact, Espoo

SWEDISH ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY

Environmental planning and Compliance Department

OFFICE: Virkesvägen 2, Stockholm POSTAL: SE-106 48 Stockholm, Sweden

TEL: +

INTERNET:

Read about how the Swedish EPA processes

your personal data

Från: Dogger Bank South < DoggerBankSouth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk >

Skickat: den 1 februari 2023 16:57

Till: Kristoffersson, Richard <

Kopia: Dogger Bank South < Dogger Bank South @planninginspectorate.gov.uk >

Ämne: Proposed Application under the Planning Act 2008 for Dogger Bank South East and

Dogger Bank South West Offshore Windfarms - SDN

FAO: Mr. Richard Kristofferson

Dear Mr. Kristofferson,

Please find attached a letter relating to proposed wind farms (Dogger Bank South East and Dogger Bank South West) which would be determined under Planning Act 2008, the UK's planning regime for Nationally Significant Infrastructure Projects (NSIPs).

We are writing to you with respect to Regulation 32 of the UK's Infrastructure Planning (EIA) Regulations 2017, which address the potential for transboundary environmental effects.

Within the attached letters are hyperlinks containing information about the proposals, and a link

to the Inspectorate's Regulation 32 Screening Document which reports our findings at this stage with respect to transboundary environmental effects. Notices regarding these projects will be published in the London Gazette and subsequently published on the National Infrastructure Planning website.

If you have any queries about the attached or about the process, please do not hesitate to contact me by responding to doggerbanksouth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Regards



Ensuring fairness, openness and impartiality across all our services

This communication does not constitute legal advice.

Please view our <u>Information Charter</u> before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. Our <u>Customer Privacy Notice</u> sets out how we handle personal data in accordance with the law.

Please take a moment to review the **Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice** which can be accessed by clicking this link.

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of the Inspectorate.

DPC:76616c646f72